
 

Update: COVID-19 
 
The employer and labour are engaging on a weekly basis to address COVID-19 challenges. Parties 
had the multilateral meeting on 14 April 2020 where the employer informed labour that it is busy 
securing cloth masks for all staff. The employer could not commit itself to a timeframe within which 
these masks will be available owing to procurement processes that must be adhered to. The PSA 
welcomed the initiative and will monitor the process. 
 
The employer has also agreed to conduct a COVID-19 related workshop on 16 April 2020 with labour. 
The aim of the workshop is to ensure that both parties are on the same page in terms of the 
Department’s strategic and operational plans on the way forward. 
 
Members are reminded that they must keep participating in the IMLC meetings being held and utilise 
the Department’s Dedicated People Management COVID-19 Helpdesk to address COVID -9 
workplace concerns.   
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